
BLAKENEY BRIDGE
REPORT #PW-31-2022 Public Works Committee

December 14, 2022
Sean Derouin, Public Works Manager



2

• Report PW-12-2022 was presented to the PW Committee in April to 
renew the dialogue regarding the future of the Blakeney Bridge 
with options.

• The following motion PW-2022-30 was passed:
That Council authorize the enhanced inspection and load 
posting review in 2022 of the Blakeney Bridge; and

That the County proceed with an RFP to complete an 
Environmental Assessment, with the project date to take 
place in 2023.

BACKGROUND
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• The results of the enhanced inspection were presented to the PW 
Committee in October with recommendations to reduce the load 
posting to 5 tonnes, and for Public Works staff to proceed with a design 
RFP to replace the bridge in 2023. The following motions were passed:

MOTION #PW-2022-68

THAT, Council authorizes the necessary amendment to Bylaw 2022-34, A 
Bylaw to consolidate the bylaws that regulate traffic on roads under the 
jurisdiction of the County of Lanark, to further reduce the load posting 
from 12 tonnes to 5 tonnes; and

AND THAT Council direct staff to hold a Public Information Centre with 
residents prior to the issuance of a design RFP for the Blakeney Bridge; 
and

AND THAT Council direct staff to proceed with remedial work in effort to 
reinstate current load restrictions in the interim.

• Approval to proceed with the repairs was passed at the November 9 
Council Meeting:

MOTION #CC-2022-196

That County Council approve the expenditure of $41,211 for the 
immediate repairs to the Blakeney Bridge.

BACKGROUND



DISCUSSION
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Remedial Repairs
• The bridge was closed on Monday November 14 following the 

approval from Council the week prior. 
• The repairs were completed ahead of schedule, with the bridge re-

opening on November 22.
• The load restriction was reinstated back to 12-tonnes.
• 9 steel plates were welded to the girders / floor beams and 

concrete repairs were complete on the deck top.


